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ADDENDUM #1: April 2, 2021 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
Page 18, Section 7. General Terms and Conditions, E. states: 
 
This procurement may be canceled or any or all bids, SOQs or proposals may be rejected in 
whole or in part when it is in the best interest of ABI, or when funding is not available for 
completion of the services requested under this document. In the event that this procurement 
is cancelled, a notice of cancellation shall be posted electronically in Vendor Registry as an 
addendum to the Request for Qualifications and posted on the Atlanta BeltLine website 
at https://beltline.org/procurement/ 

Atlanta BeltLine, Inc., is exercising the right to cancel the procurement process for the Request 
for Qualifications for the Northwest Trail Feasibility Study effective as of April 2, 2021. 

We greatly appreciate your interest in this procurement. Thank you for your time and 
participation.   
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